
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

End of Key Stage 1 information meeting Monday 2nd March 2020  

We will be holding an information meeting on Monday 2nd March 2020 at 2.45-
3.15pm in order to share with you information about the end of Key Stage 1 
expectations and how you can support your child. There will be the opportunity to 
look at SATS style questions and ask any questions that you might have.  

We are also offering you the opportunity to purchase books to support your child’s 

learning. These books provide focused practise on every topic, progress tests and 

realistic practice questions. Payment for these books can be made via Scopay by 

Friday 6th March. We will have sample materials for you to look at.  

 

English Books - £1.50 each 

KS1 Reading SATS Question Book 

KS1 Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling SATS Question Book 

Year 2 English: Targeted Practice Workbook 

 

Maths Books - £1.50 each 

KS1 Arithmetic SATS Question Book 

KS1 Reasoning SATS Question Book 

Year 2 Maths: Targeted Practice Workbook 

 

 

We look forward to meeting with you then and working together to support your child.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Mrs Green and Miss Stonehouse 

 


